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13th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Homework Update and Microsoft Teams 
 
Due to COVID-19, we have updated our homework procedures which we hope will make it easier for 
pupils to submit their work. 
 

• All pupils have a planner where they will continue to record homework and the due date.  

• All pupils have a homework timetable.  These can be found on the school website 
(Pupils tab at top of page → Homework). 

• Homework will be set through Microsoft Teams (MT).  Pupils may be asked to submit homework 
via MT and when appropriate, teachers will issue feedback via the same platform. 

• MT has a post facility where pupils can ask questions about homework although it is preferred 
that they speak to their teacher in lessons. 

• Satchel:One (Show My Homework) will be used purely to signpost parents and carers to the 
work that their child should be completing in MT. 

 
All pupils have had some training in using MT, including how to access and submit homework.  We 
have attached additional information on using MT which we hope you will find useful. 
 
Thank you for your support with homework.  As a school, we believe that homework is important to 
reinforce learning in lessons and help our pupils become independent learners. 
 
If you have any questions about homework, please contact your child’s Year Leader or email the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Miss D West      Mrs M E Jessop 
Headteacher      Deputy Headteacher 
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